Page 1 of 1
A,

Robicheau, Vanessa

To: Partridge, Judi;
Cc: Gallagher, Mary; Morrison, Alison
Subject: RE: Please say NO to gun hunting on Sundays

From: Wendy Almas Webber

Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2013 08:06 PM Eastern Standard Time
To: Partridge, Judi

Subject: Please say NO to gun hunting on Sundays

Re: February 19, 2013 - Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters petition to allow gun hunting
on Sundays

Dear Ms. Partridge,

Please implore our representatives to vote NO to gun hunting on Sundays in our area. In fact many
people in our neighbourhood hope for an end ALL hunting on weekends in our area. We should be able
to walk in our woodlots free of fear from bows or bullets! While enjoying walks along our concessions
I have come across deer heads and bundles of sawed off legs. It was quite disturbing, enough to make
me sick. In addition, the gun noise that we presently endure on Sunday mornings (re: Rod and Gun
Club - target shooting) is quite annoying and I would like to see this restricted to afternoons only.
Please vote NO to this recent request from the Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters.

Thank-you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
Wendy Webber

19/02/2013




